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of the Mechanical Development Depart­
ment a t Fieldcrest; Dr. G. Kenneth 
Miller and D. Fred Mitchell.

Additional members of the board are 
Wendell Newlin, Maurice O’Mansky, 
Clyde W. Pressley, C. W. Roberts, Mert 
W arren and W arren B. Wilson.

H. E. Williams, Fieldcrest safety di­
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rector, is president for 1960. Thomas 
M. Patrick, manager of Duke Power 
Co., Leaksville, is vice president, Jesse 
M. Burton, office manager a t Central 
Warehouse, is secretary. President Wil­
liams announced committee chairmen 
at a supper meeting of the board Feb­
ruary  29 at which a program of work 
for the year was discussed.

Bleaehery
R ecognition Given  
S afety  Record In 19^

Under terms of a contest spo yel’
is

ail employees of any mill which 
the requirements for a State 
award. Goal of the program is to ■ 
tain a safety record in which the ^

cc>'

dent frequency rate is 75% or nior® ^  
low the State average for the 
industry. its

NEWLY-ELECTED DIRECTORS of Consolidated Central YMCA shown left to 
right, seated, are Mrs. Joe J. Price, Mrs. Sallie Gray Dunn, Mrs. Robert A. Harris, 
Mrs. C. F. Tulloch, Jr.; standing, W. B. Weaver, James M. Fair, Miss Sarah J. Slate, 
Hicks E. Anderson, Jr., and Dr. Roy Turner. Mrs. John T. Burks and Robert L. 
Moore, also elected, were absent for photograph.

For complying with the require*^^ 
for an award as specified by the 
Department of Labor for the year 
employees of the 'Pipa^he’-v -'-e'e 
a barbecue on a recent Saturday ® 
ing in the cafeteria at M o r e h e a d  

School.
Norman Young, assistant 

tendent of the Bleachery, was ip f  
of ceremonies. He presented 
Powell, mill manager, who expr 
appreciation for the good work jjd 
Bleachery employees and comrf'® 
them on their safety a c h i e v e m e n t -  

H. E. Williams, safety director, 
sented Frank Crane, North Car 
Commissioner of Labor. Mr. Cran®, 
plained the basis for the AW^r 
Achievement won by the Bleachery ĵ^ ĵ( 
congratulated the employees ^  ^ 
interest in safety and urged 
continue their accident-preventi® 
forts. 1))'

Mr. Crane was accompanied h® t)*® 
W. C. Creel, safety director 
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